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It is not difficult to find numerous reports, articles, etc. that focus on
the poor mathematics performance of American students. Most of these
documents suggest a number of possible reasons for this poor performance
as well as ways the authors believe the problem should be addressed.

Keith Devlin, a mathematician from Stanford University (and the Math
Guy on National Public Radio) has recently written an article entitled
“Wanted: An Apollo Program for Math”

http:thirteencelebration.org/blog/edblog/

edblog-wanted-an-apollo-program-for-math/1660/.

I would encourage you to read this article (I found it to be thought-
provoking) and I would be interested in hearing responses from any of you
who would like to share your thoughts with our readers.
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